

D PALACE PRIMARY SCHOOL

St Leonard's Street, Bow, London, E3 3BT • Tel: 020 8980 3020 Email: admin@oldpalace.towerhamlets.sch.uk • Website: www.oldpalaceprimary.co.uk



9th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

During the week beginning 13th March, Old Palace will be taking part in 'Comic Relief' week, celebrating 'Red Nose Day' on Friday 17th.

Throughout the week, the children will have the opportunity to take part in lots of fun activities to raise money for charity and each activity will have a small cost/donation to take part.

The following activities will be available to all year groups:

- Design a red nose competition 30p please bring money on **Monday** or **Tuesday** entries must be given in to your class teacher by 9:15am on Friday morning
- Cricket bat 'slug-out' 50p please bring your money by **Tuesday**
- RND biscuits 20p (maximum of 3)
- Pyjama Friday 50p (Children can wear Pyjamas or loungewear to school, along with their red noses! A donation of 50p will be collected at the gate as the children come in on Friday.

Alongside these activities, there will be Red noses on sale which are priced at £2.50 this year: Please note, this product is not suitable for children under the age of 7 years of age These will be on sale by the front entrance on **Monday**, **Tuesday** and **Friday** morning.



We will also be holding a Cake sale on Friday 17th March 2023, outside the community room, and we welcome any donations of cakes and baked goods. If you are able to donate, please make sure the cakes are clearly labelled with the ingredients that have been used. Please email admin@oldpalace.towerhamlets.sch.uk should you have any queries, and your emails will be passed on to Mr. Heighington.

Kind Regards,

Mr. Heighington **Assistant Headteacher**













